YOUTH COMMITTEE HAPPENINGS

**We didn't meet this month, but here are the things we are currently working on**

e We are currently selling Christmas/holiday door wood round decorations
(similar to what we did for Easter). Cost varies based on the size of the wood
round chosen, and there are four different designs to choose from. Sales run
until November 7*; wood rounds will then be assembled and dispersed before
the end of November to those who ordered.

e The committee is hosting Fright Night on Saturday, October 23" for middle
school and high school youth. Saundra will take the kids to the Haunted
Forest and then out for ice cream after. Costis $10 per kid; committee will

pay the remaining $5 of each ticket and the cost of ice cream.

e We have bought some of the new furniture for the youth room upstairs! -

YOUTH UPDATES FROM SAUNDRA

e | have met with most of the 7/8/9 grade confirmation families about their
respective year and what it entails. | met with Pastor Mark, and we decided to
start confirmation meetings for the 7/8 graders and a parent in January. | am
working on putting together the schedule and mailing to families.

e Zion has three youth who are planning to attend the ELCA Youth Gathering
next summer in Minneapolis. | am working on setting up a meeting with the
kids and their parents so we can make some final decisions on our schedule
and transportation; then we can register and know how much we need to
fundraise!

e Three-year-olds and 3" graders will receive bibles on Sunday, October 24
during worship. The 3" graders will meet with me between services (instead
of Sunday School) for their Bible faith milestone.



